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Greetings CSA Members, 

 

We like to say that you get to make choices about the delicious, local, chemical-free produce 

that you take home each week.  We believe this is one of the things that sets Fernbrook 

Farms’ CSA apart from the rest of the pack.  In 2021, we have been faced with several 

unexpected transitions that will change what a share will look like but will give you more 

choices.   

 

At some points this spring, we were worried that we wouldn’t have the ability to provide our 

community with locally grown produce.  Fortunately, we now have a team that will yield high 

quality produce.  However, the timing of our transitions has put us in a situation where we 

need to delay opening day until the middle of June.  The exact date is still being determined 

and will be communicated soon.  Additionally, instead of the weekly ’share’, our produce will 

be available to ‘purchase,’ so you get to choose exactly what you want each week.  As a CSA 

shareholder, you have a credit towards the produce and a 10% discount on all produce grown 

at Fernbrook Farms.  Each time you visit the shop, your Fernbrook produce purchases will 

be deducted from your existing credit.  

 

Essentially, you still get to come to Fernbrook Farms to get your food, but you choose when 

you come and what you take home.  If you want more of your favorite veggie, you can have 

it!  There will not be limits as there are with a traditional share.   

 

Additionally, we are giving our Farm Shop a makeover for 2021.  Chef Jim will be in the 

shop every day making delicious, prepared foods for you to take home.  We will also have 

more items for purchase so there’s even less reason to go to the grocery store! 

 

We are excited for these changes and the season, and we hope you are too! 
 

Sincerely, 

Fernbrook Farms 

	

P.S. Due to the unknown of being able to have produce for you, we paused all payment 

processing.  Now that we know we will have produce available, we will resume processing 

payments. 


